GRADE SEPARATION
Eonstruction Alert: Week of Jan. 3, 2022

Jurupa Road east long-term closure is planned for the week
of January 3, 2022, weather permitting.

Please check jurupagradeseparation.com for updates.

Jurupa Road east of

Van Buren Boulevard will

be closed long-term beginning
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Sign up on the website to receive text and/or email construction alerts.
STAY CONNECTED construction Hotline 800.679.9570 www.JurupaGradeSeparation.com
n Facebook @JurupaGradeSeparation Instagram @JurupaGradeSeparation
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